
 
 

 
 

Christmas Snack Invitation 
 
 
Dear Parents,         05th , December 2012 
 
Christmas is just around the corner and to close the first semester in a 
nice way, we are planning to have a little Christmas Snack on Thursday 
20th of December which will be the last half day before we break for the 
winter vacation. 
 
The children in both K classes are going to bake some Christmas cookies 
on Tuesday, which we will decorate on Wednesday so we can enjoy them 
during our Christmas snack on Thursday morning.  
We would like to invite you to come along at 9.30 a.m. on that day. 
After snack time, we will then go outside to the playground for about an 
hour.  Since this is only a half day of school, the children will be having 
lunch at about 11.30 to get ready in time for the bus departure at noon. 
 
Please let us know if you would like to join our Christmas snack via email 
or the Communication Book so we can plan ahead. 
 
As this will be our last letter before the break,  
we would like to thank you for all the support you have  
given us in the last few months and wish you a  
 

Merry Christmas and a  
Happy New Year. 
 
Have a relaxing holiday and travel safely  
wherever you are going. 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
The K team 


